Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
 NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Division of Law Enforcement announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 4, 2010, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Holiday Inn – North 1-10 and US 27, 2725 Graves Road, Tallahassee, FL 32303

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Notice is hereby given that the workshop to discuss the requirements for the operation of fox and/or coyote enclosures in Florida, previously scheduled for April 27, 2010 in Tallahassee, Florida.
